
6. CHRISTCHURCH, ROLLESTON AND ENVIRONS TRANSPORT STUDY CONTACT GROUP

The Board received a report informing of a new joint transportation study being carried out in the
northwest of Christchurch through to southwest of Rolleston, south to Lake Ellesmere.

The Board decided:

1. That the information be received.

2. That the contact group be requested to keep the Board informed regarding this study.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


